Prince William County
Study Summary
Cloverdale Road SR-1857

At the request of residents in the vicinity of 14800 Cloverdale Road a speed study was
conducted. The study took place from July 10, 2012 - July 12, 2012 at the requested
location. The posted speed limit for Cloverdale Road is 25 MPH. Cloverdale Road loops
between Dale Boulevard and Benita Fitzgerald Boulevard and is two lanes in each
direction with a centerline and parking lanes on both sides.

In the vicinity of 14800 Cloverdale Road the counters recorded an average daily traffic
count of 3,438 with average speeds of 33/35 MPH.

Cloverdale Road currently has 3 multi-way stops and a tentative speed table (total of 4
traffic calming devices). The new request is for another speed table as indicated on the
map - #5 near 14800 Cloverdale Road.

Cloverdale Road SR-1857 is classified as an Urban Collector Road. However, it has the
same characteristics as a local residential street and could be considered for traffic
calming measures.

*Based on this information, this section of Cloverdale Road should be eligible for traffic
calming measures.

The following criteria shall be met for consideration of traffic calming measures:

e 25 MPH posted speed limit

e Two lane roadway

e Do not serve as primary access to any significant *commercial or industrial
sites

e Have a documented speeding problem

e Average daily traffic of 600 — 4000 vehicles per day

e Identified community support for the traffic calming plan

At this time identified community support is underway via a petition being
solicited by your neighbors. If you would like to comment on the proposed
speed table, please contact Mr. Paolo Belita of the Prince William County
Department of Transportation at 703-792-8002.
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Speed Table Example




Cloverdale Road Recommended Speed Table Location




